
27/07/2020 

MS Jane Lush 
8 Burilla AVE 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
sjanelush@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I strongly object to the construction of a telecommunications tower in John Fisher park. I 
objected to the DA for the tower in 2017 and I object again to this latest application.

The preservation of green space in John Fisher park is paramount to the health and wellbeing 
of our community as is the continued rehabilitation of Curl Curl lagoon and riparian zone 
around it. To have a large ugly infrastructure of this nature built so close to the banks of the 
lagoon and near families attending their sporting and leisure events is just not acceptable.

This is NOT the place to build a 25.7 metre telecommunications tower. 

I believe council should NOT approve this application and advise Optus to find a more suitable 
location for their tower. 
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